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24th March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
I hope you are well and have coped well during the recent COVID lockdown. 
 
Unfortunately, I am writing to let you know that Dr Gregor McEwan has had to make the very difficult 
decision to resign from his role at Queens Road to spend more time with family.  
 
Dr McEwan moved to Guernsey following 12 years as a partner in a South East London Practice. He 
specialised in rheumatology, sports & exercise medicine and minor surgery. 

During his time at Queens Road, Dr McEwan has had an immensely positive influence on the Practice. He 
has led the way with patient improvements, particularly in the area of drug addiction and rheumatology 
and has been key in setting up the multi-disciplinary team meetings, where appropriate care can be 
planned for complex patients with pain and addiction problems.  
 
For the past three months you have not been able to see Dr McEwan as he has been on extended leave 
and you may therefore have seen other doctors at the surgery.  We would now like you to decide which 
doctor you would like to become your new registered GP going forward. For full details of the Practice 
Partners and GP Associates, please have a look on our website: www.qrmp.gg 
  
Could you please either email us at admin@eqrmp.com with the Doctor of your choice, or when you are 
next in the Practice let the reception staff or the Doctor know in your consultation and we will endeavour 
to move you to the doctor of your choice, capacity permitting. 
 
We would all like to wish Dr McEwan and his family all the very best for the future – he will be greatly 
missed at Queens Road. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr Robert Gallagher 
Chairman 
MB ChB BSc(Hons) DRCOG DFFP MSc Occ Med MRCGP 
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